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There have been widespread reports in the Press and social media on 16 April, 2018, 

about certain immoral happenings in a college in Aruppukottai, in which references to Madurai 

Kamaraj University have also been made.  It is important to enquire into such matters 

immediately and without prejudice so that the guilty do not escape without punishment.  Based 

on the report furnished by the Madurai Kamaraj University, it has been decided by the Hon’ble 

Governor of Tamil Nadu Thiru. Banwarilal Purohit, in his capacity as the Chancellor of the 

Madurai Kamaraj University that a high powered enquiry be conducted by Thiru. R. Santhanam, 

I.A.S. (Rtd.), who worked as Collector of composite Ramanathapuram district and held several 

senior positions before retiring in the grade of Chief Secretary to Government.   Thiru. R. 

Santhanam also functioned as Member of the Central Administrative Tribunal of the 

Government of India, after his retirement.   
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